
www.friendsofbelleroseplayground.weebly.com

The Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association, in

concert with local civic associations, PS133 and the PS133

PTA, have formed the Friends of Bellerose Playground.

The purpose of FOBP is to focus attention on the only

park in Bellerose and to seek funding for a major

redesign and refurbishment of the park.

All Bellerose residents are invited and encouraged to

attend a kick-off meeting to discuss the playground and

begin planning for improvements. Representatives of

NYC Department of Parks and Recreation and our local

elected officials are expected.

June 16th at 7:00 pm at PS133
Please come to this important meeting. Our elected and

Parks officials must see that we are united and

determined in this project.

Flyer Funded by Bellerose Commonwealth Civic Association.



BCCA would also like to welcome All Boro Mason Supply,

our newest advertiser, just in time for summertime “Do

It Yourself” projects around the house and yard.

All Boro is Open 7:00am to 4:30pm daily plus Sundays

from 8:00am to Noon.


